
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources 
Provincial Environment and Natural Resources Office 

Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan 
E-mail: denrpenropalawan@qmail.com 

Telfax No. (048) 433-5638

August 5, 2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR

FROM

SUBJECT

The Regional Executive Director 
MIMAROPA Region 
1515 L&S Bldg., RoxasBlvd., 
Ermita, Manila

The PENR Officer 
Puerto Princesa City

SUBMISSION OF SECOND QUARTER REPORT REGARDING 
THE CONSTRUCTION OF ONE (1) UNIT SMALL WATER 
IMPOUNDING SYSTEM (SWIS) PROJECT

Respectftilly forwarded is the memorandum dated July 14, 2022 of CENRO Brooke’s 
Point, Palawan re: above-cited subject.

Per attached report, the CENRO concerned assisted the contractor during the 
preliminary survey in the area and have validated the installed billboard/signage in So Ilav 
Bgy. Inogbong, Bataraza, Palawan.

For information and record.

‘For and in the absence of the PENRO”

)HNNY P. LILANG
Supervising ECOMS/Chief, TSD 
Office-in-Charge

C.F. ; The Planning Unit, PENRO
The Planning Di\ision. MIMAROPA

DENR-PALAWAN
PENRO-RECORDS

released
By ________

Date7Xg-V\UG 2022^.
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